
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 

HAMPSHIRE LIQUOR COMMISSION 
 

May 19, 2016 
 

Jeff Magnussen, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.   
Present:  Trustee Ebert 
 
Attendance – Speedway  
 
Trustee Ebert moved, to approve the minutes for February 4, 2016. 
 
                                             Seconded by Magnussen 

     Motion carried by voice vote 
     Ayes: All 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: Brust 
      

 
Trustee Ebert moved, to approve a B-2 liquor license to Speedway who will be opening 
June 2, 2016.  

 
     Seconded by Magnussen 
     Motion carried by roll call vote 
     Ayes: Ebert, Magnussen 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: Brust 

 

Trustee Ebert moved, to recommend to the Village Board to create a B-2 liquor license. 
 

     Seconded by Magnussen 
     Motion carried by roll call vote 
     Ayes: Ebert, Magnussen 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: Brust 

 
 
 

Adjournment  
Trustee Ebert moved, to adjourn the Liquor Commission meeting at 6:38 p.m.    
 

Seconded by Magnussen 
Motion carried by voice vote 
Ayes: All  
Nays: None 
Absent: Brust 
 

     ______________________________________ 
     Jeff Magnussen, Village President                


